Cathlamet Blanche Bradley Public Library

Board of Trustees Meeting
At Cathlamet Public Library,

Thursday, May 5, 2022 -12:45pm 

Proposed Agenda

1. Call to order by Robin Westphall subbing for Rose Rendler, chair. Welcome to the new town council liaison to the library, Kermit Chamberlain.
2. Approval of the April 7th, 2022 meeting minutes and April Vouchers and payables.
3. Librarian Report – Physical circ stats for April. The last free STEAM kits for kids were distributed. The inventory of the Northwest Collection is 3/4 finished. The volunteer recognition party was held April 24th. Kathy Briggs has switched to subbing for volunteers who are unable to come in, rather than regular hours. Marsha LaFarge is training as a new volunteer. Carol has completed the annual report on our library for the State Library.
Old Business: 
1. Leslie prepared a letter for the Cathlamet Town Council about the library parking lot for the library board to read, approve and sign. PW has not yet repaired remaining potholes, painted parking stripes, or installed parking limit signs. Sometimes the parking lot is too full for library patrons or library volunteers to park. 
2. The Library Foundation voted to purchase a bench and side table for outside the front door at their April 13th meeting, and held a Book Sale, April 15th and 16th. The bench and table have been ordered.
3. Carol investigated the grant to repaint the library. She found out that it would have taken more hours than she had available to complete the grant, including sending information on the project to two different state agencies for approval. Some of the application questions needed detailed costs and timetables. The only sample quote to paint that she was given was for $45,000 to strip, primer, and paint the entire building exterior. The grant application window closed May 1st. Two weeks ago Carol emailed the mayor and David McNally to let them know she would not be proceeding. 
4. Carol and Leslie are working on summer reading program plans for “Oceans of Possibilities”. They are looking for small plastic bowls from frozen dinners or precooked rice, and old stainless forks to use for an art project. Most of the Summer Reading program supplies have arrived.
5. Many patrons have voiced appreciation for not having to wear face masks in the library.
6. Leslie offered to submit a suggested proclamation to the town recognizing the faithfulness of library volunteers, and/or the value of the library as a public service to the town (listing all the things the library provides for this area). She will contact the mayor about it.

7. Carol talked to Rosalie Winter who volunteers at the Johnson Park Grays River center library. Carol asked her questions about how county funding is used there. Rosalie was unaware of the amount funded by the county and when, or how it was distributed. 
New Business: 
1. Other?

2. Next meeting date – Thursday, June 2nd, at the library 12:45pm.  
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